
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 11 December 2020 
 

Dear parents, carers and students, 

Period of self-isolation for Years 12 and 13 

You will have seen that the period of self-isolation has been reduced from 14 days to 10. This means 
that your period of isolation will come to an end at the close of the day on Monday 14 December 
2020. You will not, therefore, need to isolate from Tuesday.  

However, we have a significant number of staff who are now self-isolating, so lessons will continue 
on Teams until the end of the term. If working at home is difficult for you, you may of course come 
into school and access Teams on your own devices, via the computers in the hub or library. If using 
school computers, please bring headphones with you. If you are intending to come in, could you 
please let us know by 3pm on Monday via school@wealdgs.org. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher 
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